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08 April 2016 

 

General Rate Increase – Far East to Mediterranean 
 
Dear Safmarine Customer,  

 

Please be advised that Safmarine is announcing a General Rate Increase (GRI) applicable to all cargo from Far East 

(excluding Japan) to Mediterranean, Adriatic, Black Sea and North Africa at USD 1,000/TEU. For Syria, the GRI amount 

is at EUR 900/TEU. Effective 1st of May 2016 based on scheduled “Vessel Departure Date”. 

  

The GRI is applicable for both DRY and REEFER cargo. 

 

If there are any changes, we will meanwhile notify you. 

 

We thank you for your always support for Safmarine. Should you have further queries, please feel free  

to contact your local Safmarine representative. 

 

Office Name Telephone Email 

Shanghai Export Mandy Miao 

021-23062650/4001033939 
CN.East.Export@safmarine.com 

Nanjing Export Constance Wang 

Ningbo Export Wu Zhenyan 

Xiamen Export Shadow Wang 

East China Import Cavy Li CN.East.Import@safmarine.com 

 

 

 

With regards,  

Safmarine PRE 
This text has also been translated into Chinese. In the event of any conflict or discrepancy between the Chinese and English versions, the English version shall 

prevail. 
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